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It is my pleasure to announce that Geoff Glass has been appointed to the League’s Board in a 
Board appointed position.  

Geoff brings considerable knowledge and experience in football, local government and facilities, 
which will support the implementation of the League’s new Strategic Plan 2021 - 2025.   

Geoff will retire after five years as Chief Executive Officer - City of South Perth at the end of 
January 2021.  

Previous to this role he was Director Facilities and Planning at the WA Football Commission for 10 
years.  

In accordance with the constitution, his appointment will require club endorsement at the AGM, 
6pm Monday 15th February 2021. 
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